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“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 
2014-15 School Calendar …. 
 
The school calendar for next year was approved at the March 
school board meeting.  A copy of the calendar can be viewed on 
the school website under the “calendar” tab.  Here are a few 
“highlights” within next year’s calendar: 
 
 Registration will be held on Monday, August 4 in the HS 

Commons. 
 The start date of school has been pushed back into the third 

week of August.  School will begin on Tuesday, August 19 
with a 1:00 p.m. dismissal on the first day. 

 Due to a change in Iowa Code, school districts are now al-
lowed to count “hours” of instruction instead of “days” of instruction.  This will 
allow for greater flexibility within the school calendar. 

 No School on Wednesday, November 26, prior to Thanksgiving break. 
 The first semester will end prior to Christmas break. 
 Graduation is scheduled for May 17. 
 The projected last day of school is Friday, May 22. 
 
Snow Day/Make-Up Day Plans….. 
 
As we enter the final quarter of the school year, it’s time to try and forecast the last 
day of school for this year.  Thus far, we have had seven school days disrupted by 
late starts or early dismissals due to weather.  We are not required to make up this 
time.  However, we have missed five full days of school due to snow days and state 
tournament days.  These days are required to be made up.  Fortunately, we have 
four days built into the current calendar for such situations.  Therefore, at this time, 
we only have one day of school to make up, pending any additional weather issues. 
 
The tentative plan is as follows… 
 
 If we have any additional snow days prior to mid-April, all make up days will be  

held after Memorial Day (May 27, 28, 29, etc….). 
 If we make it to mid-April and it appears that we will just have the one day of 

school to make up, we will consider shortening Easter Break and making up 
that one day on Monday, April 21.  This would allow for school to still dismiss on 
May 23, prior to Memorial Day. 

 
Keep your fingers crossed for good weather!  A notice will be sent out mid-April with 
the final plan. 
 
Go Cardinals! 
 
Mr. Elwood 

The  
14-15 school 

calendar is avail-
able on the web-

site. 
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“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 

Treynor Community Schools Property Tax Rate to Decrease by $ .41 
 

The Treynor Community School’s Board of Education reviewed the projected 2014-15 school budget at their 
March meeting.  The levy rate paid during the 2013-14 school year is $14.57.  The new rate for 2014-15 is 
projected to decline to $14.16.  Therefore, the school’s portion of your property taxes will be reduced by .41 
cents. 

This will be the fourth year in a row the school district has been able to reduce their property tax rate.  The rate 
has fallen from $15.89 to $14.16…..a total decrease of $1.77. 

 

Strategic Plan Review & Input….. 
 

A copy of the Treynor Community School District Plan can be found on the school’s website 
(www.treynorschools.org) by clicking on the “District” tab and then the tab labeled “Strategic Plan”.  This 
plan is used by the Board of Education to help identify projects, positions, and programs that the District 
may need to address in the next few years.  When the Board of Education looks at allocating resources for 
various projects, the Strategic Plan is used as part of the process.   

Please take some time to review the plan and offer any suggestions of items the Board may want to 
include.  Suggestions and ideas can be emailed to Mr. Elwood at kelwood@treynorcardinals.org. 

The Strategic Plan gets reviewed annually; however, every 4-5 years, as many of the tasks are 
accomplished, we go back and complete an in-depth review.  Throughout the month of April, we are 
soliciting input from parents, students and community members.  We started the in-depth review process 
in February at a Board work session.  During March, the faculty and staff were given an opportunity to 
review the plan and provide input. 

The new ideas/items generated thus far are listed in blue text on the Strategic Plan.  The items included in 
the plan are usually larger purchases that take a significant amount of revenue to accomplish.  Minor 
projects (like painting a room or fixing one computer) can be dealt with in the annual budget and are 
typically not listed in the plan.  Also, don’t get hung up on whether an item is categorized as a 1-2 year 
goal, 3-5 year goal, or 5+ year goal as the list will be re-prioritized once it has been updated. 

Please remember that this plan is intended to be a document that is continually changing.  Goals will be 
accomplished, new items will arise that will be added to the plan, and time frames for goals will shift as the 
district’s needs and resources continue to change. 

Thanks for taking time to participate in the review process.  Your input is much appreciated!  

As always, thanks for your continued support of our students, staff and programs. 

 

Go Cardinals! 

LUNCH ACCOUNT BALANCES 

Just a reminder that students need to maintain a positive balance in their lunch account.  
Students will not be able to sign out on the last day of school unless their lunch balance is 
positive.  If you have any questions regarding your student’s lunch balance, please contact 
the Superintendent’s Office at 712-487-3414.  Also, if you would like an application for free 
or reduced price lunches, these forms are available in the Superintendent’s Office. 

. 



We are finally starting to see the light at the end of the tunnel in the form of warmer weather 
.  Not sure if we have ever spent so many days indoors for recess the past ten years.  Our 
students had a great month and were able to purchase books from our Scholastic Book Fair, 
took part in the 3rd annual Elementary Night of the Arts, watched the boys take 3rd place in 
the state tournament and participated in the Rock in Prevention assembly. 
 
April will prove to be just as busy with the annual Iowa Assessments, K-5 DIBELS testing, Io-

wa Money Smart Week, Kindergarten and 1st Grade music concert, 2nd and 3rd grade music concert and the 
babysitting clinic for students in 5th & 6th grade.  We will also host the annual Kindergarten Roundup on  April 
11th. 
 
We look forward to the warm days that April will provide and the activities that our students will take part in.  
As we begin to wind down the school  year, please let me know if you ever have questions or concerns about 
your children’s education.  Feel free to call, email or just stop in and say “hello” anytime .  [487-3422 or 
tlarsen@treynorcardinals.org]. 
 
Thanks for all of your educational support and for making Treynor a school where “Excellence is Expected 
and Excellence is Achieved!” 
 
Mr. Larsen, Principal 
Treynor Elementary School 
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FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

March 31—April 4 Iowa Assessments 
April 7   Ready, Set, Know Program Week 
April 9   1:00 p.m. Early Dismissal/Teacher Inservice 
April 10   School Board Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. 
April 11   Kindergarten Roundup, 9:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. 
April 17   District Woodmen Speech Contest 
April 22   DIBELS Testing Week 
April 23   Elementary Art Attack @ 3:30 p.m. 
April 28   2nd & 3rd Grade Spring Concert @ 7:00 p.m. 
April 29   Kindergarten & 1st Grade Spring Concert @ 7:00 p.m. 
April 30   1:00 p.m. Early Dismissal/Teacher Inservice 
   JTW Babysitting Clinic, 1:00—4:00 p.m.  

 

If you have a student who will be in kindergarten next fall, please plan to 
attend Kindergarten Roundup on Friday, April 11th.  If you don’t have a child 
currently in school, please call the elementary office to make sure that your 
child is on our list.  An informational letter was sent out in mid-March.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Natalie or Mr. Larsen at 712-487-3422. 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP 



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL …. 
 MRS. BERENS 

 

 April 9  1:00 Early Dismissal 

April 16  Progress Reports 

April 18 & 21 Easter Vacation—No School 

April 30  1:00 Early Dismissal 

 

 

 

 

The school  year has gone by so quickly that it’s hard to believe we are in the fourth quarter already.  We 
recognize that this is the time of year when some students tend to start letting their work slide because 
they would rather be outside enjoying the weather than working on homework.  “Parents Still Make a Dif-
ference” has a few suggestions for parents in regard to this.  They are as follows: 

 

 Ask questions about assignments.  Which one was the most interesting?  Which one was the most 
difficult?  What are you studying now in History?  Do  you have any projects or tests coming up?  
Convey to your child that you are still very much interested and want them to continue focusing on 
school work. 

 If your teen averaged three hours of homework per night during the winter, a new 15 minute home-
work average should make you suspicious.  A comment like, “Your teacher sure let up on the home-
work suddenly”, might be enough to fix the problem. 

 Suggest that your teen do the reading aspect of homework on the front steps.  That way they are still 
able to enjoy the sun without sacrificing homework time. 

 

As always, please let me know if you ever have questions or concerns.  Thank you for all of your educa-
tional support! 

 

Mrs. Berens 

Middle School Principal 
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Iowa Assess-
ment testing 

begins on March 
31st 

PARENTS OF CURRENT 5TH GRADERS 

 

Current fifth grade students will visit the middle school building on Thursday, April 
24th.  In addition, a Sixth Grade Parent/Student orientation will be held for all incom-
ing sixth graders and their parents on August 18th at 6:00 p.m.  Please mark your 
calendars and plan to attend! 
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The school year is winding down or is it revving up?  Spring semester is sup-
posed to be when the classes are coming to a close, getting ready for graduation 
and the fun of the last day of school.  At Treynor, spring semester is a continua-
tion of meetings, teacher trainings, athletic and musical events.  Slowing down is 
not in our vocabulary.  We have  many activities scheduled and students are 
continuing their studies.  I am not sure if we did slow down, we would know what 
to do.  One of our teachers coined a phrase “excellence is expected and excel-
lence is achieved”.  Excellence can never be achieved if we sit back and wait for 
others.  So, we continue on the path of excellence. 

We would like for everyone to take notice of our Treynor Community Schools website.  On the site, you can 
take a tour of all the buildings, (elementary, middle and high schools), watch teacher created videos of all of our 
high school courses, review the musical and activities calendars, and keep up on all the most recent announce-
ments of our district.  One thing I would like to point out is a promotion we are running on the activities calen-
dar.  In the lower right of the activities calendar, you will see a red hooded sweatshirt.  If you press on that 
sweatshirt, it will take you to a company where you can create your own t-shirt, sweatshirt, polo shirt, etc. for 
any Cardinal activity/sport.  I am not trying to boost the company, but they donate approximately $8.00 per or-
der back to the school for our activities fund.  Now that is the boost!  Every Treynor apparel order equals sup-
port for Cardinal activities.  The activities department would like to thank everyone who has supported us; not 
just by ordering apparel from this website, but also from the many concession stands and apparel orders from 
the Booster organizations.  We in all of the activities would like to thank you for your support and guidance dur-
ing the school year.  Thank you! 

THOUGHTS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MR. NAVARA 

TREYNOR JAZZ CHOIR 
The Treynor Jazz Choir has been invited back to Iowa Vocal Jazz Championships for the eighth consecutive 
year.  Their 2A “Championship” performance is at 1:20 p.m. on April 1st at Ballard High School. 
 
This year’s choir received several awards throughout the season, including “Honors” at IWCC which rated our 
performance above most schools in all of the classes. 
 
The musical set for this year includes:  “Ain’t that a Kick in the Head”, “Say Something” and “Me and Julio 
Down by the School Yard”. 
 
Thank you to the parents and community for your support throughout the year. 
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Congratulations to the following students for their efforts in this year’s spelling bee: 
 
      4th Grade      5th Grade 
1st Place  Eleanor Scott  Evyn Eblen 
2nd Place  Payton Chapman Allison Brokman 
3rd Place  *Stanley Engle  Haedyn Jorgenson 
 

    *  Overall Building  Champion 

SPELLING BEE RESULTS 

For the past six years, KMA and the Green Hills Area Education Agency have present-
ed the Charles E. Lakin Outstanding Teacher Award.  Two instructors within a 40-mile 
radius of Emerson—Lakin’s hometown—receive the award each year for efforts in 
enticing students to come to school each day. 
 
With this spring’s process, the Lakins will have awarded $180,000 to area teachers 
and their associated school districts over the past six years. 
 
Winners will be announced in May—no announcements will be made prior to the actu-
al presentation (teachers who are nominated will not be informed of their nomination). 
 
There are four awards given annually—two for elementary schools and two for secondary schools.  The win-
ners will receive $12,500 each.  The teacher receives $10,000 and the school $2,500 (one for elementary 
schools and one for secondary schools).  The honorable mention winners will receive $2,500 each (one for 
elementary schools and one for secondary schools). 
 
Eligibility criteria includes certified, full-time teachers or counselors (does not include administrators) currently 
employed in accredited Iowa schools with a minimum of three years continuous teaching experience in the 
same school.   
 
The judges include an anonymous panel from the immediate area of the award.  None are current school em-
ployees or board of education members.  The Lakin family will not be involved in the judging process. 
 
Nominations will be accepted through March 31st and can be made at http://www.kmaland.com/lakin.asp.   
Awards will be announced in May.  This is a great opportunity to reward deserving teachers and the continued 
funding of this award depends on the interest in each of the local communities. 

LAKIN OUTSTANDING TEACHER AWARD 

IWCC TRACK CLUB 

 
Iowa Western Community College is starting a track club this summer for boys and girls ages 7-17.  
If you would like more information, please get in touch with Coach Schleisman. 
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CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE 

The Junior Treynor Women want to help you with your spring cleaning again this year!  We are advertising and 
organizing the annual Treynor City  Wide Garage Sale. 
 

City Wide Garage Sale 
Saturday, April 26th 

 
For more information, or to take part in 

the sale, please contact: 
Jen Phelps c (402) 547-3011 

jenphelps54@gmail.com 
Hurry...the deadline to register is 

Thursday, April 10th!!! 
 

Advertising will be purchased from the Daily Nonpareil and Gazette.  Additional flyers advertising the event will 
be posted in surrounding area businesses and school newsletters.  Cost to participate in the city wide sale is 
$5.00.  This fee helps to offset the advertising and printing costs JTW will incur to promote the city wide sale.  
Payments can be mailed to Junior Treynor Women, c/o Jennifer Phelps, 15140 Hearthstone Dr., Council 
Bluffs, IA  51503, or via PayPal (choose friend/family) at account:  jenphelps54@gmail.com. 
 
Visitors will be instructed to pick up a map at local area businesses the week of the sale.  This map will give 
local garage sale addresses, day/hours open and list any items you wish to advertise. 

SPRING MUSIC CONCERTS 

 
April 28  Second & Third Grade Concert @ 7:00 in the West Gym 
April 29  Kindergarten & First Grade Concert @ 7:00 in the West Gym 
May 1  Fifth & Sixth Grade Band & Sixth Grade Vocal Concert @ 7:00 in 
     the Auditorium 
May 8  High School Fine Arts Night @ 7:30 in the Auditorium/MS Commons 
May 13  Junior High Concert @ 7:00 in the Auditorium 

BINGO FUNDRAISER FOR RELAY FOR LIFE 

A bingo fundraiser will be held on Sunday, April 27th at the Treynor Community Center.  
Doors will open at 1:30 and bingo starts at 2:00 p.m. and ends at 4:00 p.m.  The cost is 
$25 at the door.  Snacks and drinks will be provided.  The last game is Black Out with a 
prize worth $50 or more.  All proceeds go to the American Cancer Society.  This fundrais-
er is sponsored by Treynor Catholic Religious Ed Youth Group. 
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EASTER EGG HUNT 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Treynor’s Annual City-Wide Easter Egg Hunt 

Sunday, April 13th at 2:00 p.m. 

Old Football Field located behind the Elementary 

Ages 0 to 4th grade welcome! 

Bring a basket and join in the fun! 

Sponsored by Junior Treynor Women 

Rain/snow date will be Saturday, April 19th 

SUMMER SOFTBALL/BASEBALL PASSES 

 

Activity passes for summer softball and baseball are available.  These passes will admit 
one person to fifteen home contests for softball and baseball.  Tournament games are not 
included.  The passes reflect a significant savings from paying admission at the gate.  
Adult passes are $55 and student passes are $33. 

Passes can be purchased in the Superintendent’s Office. 

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH GARAGE SALE 

St. Paul Lutheran Church is having their annual garage sale on Friday, April 4th 
from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and on Saturday, April 5th from 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 
noon.  The sale will be held at Roger & Ann Vorthmann’s shed at 31112 High-
way 6.  Food and drinks will be available for purchase as you shop!  Proceeds 
will go toward the high school youth’s mission trip to New Orleans this June 
and to the St. Paul Preschool’s Scholarship Fund.  If you have items you would 
like to donate to this sale, please drop them off between Sunday afternoon, 
March 30th and Wednesday, April 2nd at the shed, or call Denise Wilson at 
402-680-8172 if you are unable to deliver them.  Thank you for your support of 
this youth and children’s fundraiser! 



Page 9 Newsletter 



Newsletter Page 10 



Newsletter Page 11 



Newsletter Page 12 



Newsletter Page 13 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 31 
Iowa Assess-
ments  K-11 
Individual All 
State Speech 
Freshmen Ori-
entation 7:00 in 
Auditorium 

1 
Iowa Assess-
ments  K-11 
Vocal Jazz 
Championships 
Boys Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

2 
Iowa Assess-
ments  K-11 

3 
Iowa Assess-
ments  K-11 
Girls Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

4 
Iowa Assess-
ments  K-11 

5 
State Solo & En-
semble Contest 
Girls Golf @ Sid-
ney 9:30 
Boys Soccer Harlan 
Here 10:00 
G & B Track @ 
Glenwood 11:00 

6 
 
 
K-3 Ready, 
Set, Know 
Program 
Week 

7 

Boys Track 
(Jerome 
Howe) Here 
4:30 
G & B Soccer 
@ Mo Valley 
4:30/6:00 

8  
Iowa Jazz Cham-
pionships 
JH Track @ 
Underwood 4:00 
G & B Golf Here 
4:00  
Girls Track @ 
Clarinda 4:30 

9    
1:00 Early  
Dismissal 
Teacher 
Inservice 

10  
Girls Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 
Girls JV/Var 
Soccer @ L.C. 
4:30 
School Board 
Meeting 6:30 

11 
G & B Golf River-
side Here 4:00 
Boys Track  @ 
Clarinda 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
Underwood Here 
4:30/6:00 
Kind. Roundup 

12 
 
Prom 

13 
 

14 G & B 
Golf AHST 
Here 4:00 
Boys Track @ 
Tri Center 4:30 
Girls Soccer St. 
Albert Here 4:30 
 

15 
Girls Track 
@ Lewis 
Central 4:00 
JH Track 
Here 4:00 

16  
Progress  
Reports Sent 
Home 

17 
JH Track @ Red 
Oak 4:00 
Girls Track @ 
Tri-Center 3:30 
Boys Track @ 
Underwood 5:00 

18   

NO 
SCHOOL 

19 
 

20 
Easter 

 

 

 

21   
NO 

SCHOOL 
Boys Track 
Here 4:30 

22  
Girls Track 
Here 4:30 
G & B Golf @ 
Audubon 4:00 
 
K-5 DIBELS 
Testing Week 

23   

Elementary Art 
Attack @ 3:30 
 

24  
WIC Art Show @ 
IKM-M 
JH Track @ Audu-
bon 4:00 
Boys Soccer WCV 
Here 4:30 
Boys Track @ 
Griswold 5:00 

25 
WIC Art Show 
@ IKM-M 
G & B Golf 
Griswold Here 
4:00 
Girls Soccer @ 
ADM 5:00 

26 WIC Art 
Show @ IKM-M 
Girls Soccer @ 
ADM 9:00 
Boys Soccer @ 
Glenwood 9:30 
Dance Show 7:00 
in West Gym 

27 Night at 
the Improv 
3:00 in MS 
Commons & 
Auditorium 
WIC Art Show 
@ IKM-M 

28 2nd/3rd 

Grade Concert @ 
7:00; G & B Golf 
@ Lo-Ma 4:00 
Girls Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
N.V. Here 5/6:30 

29 K-1 Con-

cert @ 7:00; Boys  
Golf St. Albert 
Here 3:30; B 
Track @ Audu-
bon 4:30; G & B 
Soccer @ River-
side 5:00/7:00 

30 
1:00 Early 
Dismissal 
Teacher 
Inservice 

JTW Babysitting 
Clinic 1—4:00 

   

April 2014 
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Happy Easter!    



 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    
 

 1 
 5/6 Band & 6th 
Vocal Concert 
7:00; JH Track@ 
Red Oak 4:00;   
G & B Golf Here 
4:00; Girls Track 
@ Woodbine 5:00 

 

2 
K-3 Field Day 
12:00—3:00 
Girls Soccer T.J. 
Here 4:30 
Boys Track @ 
Red Oak 5:00 

3 
JH Large Group 
Contest @ Red 
Oak 
Girls Soccer @ 
Denison 8:30 
Boys Soccer @ 
WCV 10:00 

4 
 

5  
Baseball Prac-
tice Begins 
G & B Golf @ 
Mo Valley 4:00 
G & B Soccer 
Glenwood 
Here 4:30/6:30 

6  
G & B  WIC 
Track @ Un-
derwood  3:30 

7 
G & B WIC 
Golf @ Atlan-
tic 9:00 

8  
Fine Arts 
Night 7:30 
JH WIC Track 
Here 4:00 

9 
 Grades 4—6 
Track Day 
G & B Golf @  
Tri-Center 4:00 
 Boys Soccer @ T.J. 
4:30 
G & B Track @ 
Underwood 5:00 

10 
Large Group  
Music Contest 

11 
 

12 Softball 

Practice Begins 
JH Track @ Mo 
Valley 4:00; G & B 
Golf @ Under-
wood 4:00; Girls 
Track @ T-C 4:30 
JV/V Girls Soccer 
L.C. Here  4:30 

13   

JH Spring Con-
cert @ 7:00 
G & B Soccer 
Here Tri-Center 
4:30/6:00 

14   
Cardinal Bank 
Field Trip 
Senior Awards 
Night @ 6:30 
 
Baccalaureate 
@ 8:00 

15  
G & B Dis-
trict Track 
G & B Soccer 
@ AHST 
4:30/6:00 

16 
Boys Sectional 
Golf 
Boys Soccer Riv-
erside Here 4:30 

17 
 

18 
Graduation 

     2:00 

 
 

19 
Girls District 
Golf 
G & B Soccer 
@ Underwood 
4:30/6:00 

20 
 

21   

 
22 
G & B State 
Track 

23  
G & B State 
Track 
Boys District 
Golf 

24  
G & B State Track 

25  

 

 

 

26  
Memorial 

Day 
 
JV/V Baseball 
@ Lewis Central 
6:00/7:30 

27  

Boys SubState 
Soccer 
Girls Regional 
Golf 
JV/V SB A.L. 
Here 6:00/7:30 

28 
9th BB @ T-C 
4:00 
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Tri-Center 
6:00/7:30 

29  
Boys SubState 
Soccer; G JV/V 
Soccer Riverside 
Here 4:30; JV/V 
SB @ SW Valley 
(Corning) 
6:00/7:30 

30  
Boys State Golf; 
Girls Regional 
Soccer; 9th BB Mo 
Valley Here 11:00 
JV/V SB/BB Mo 
Valley Here 
6:00/7:30 

31 
Boys SubState 
Soccer 
 
Varsity Baseball @ 
Nodaway Valley 
11:00 

May 2014 
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Happy Mother’s Day! 

    Congrats Grads! 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, reli-
gion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, socio-economic status or ances-
try.   Treynor Schools supports Affirma-
tive Action and Equal Opportunity Em-
ployment. 

So many articles of information regarding upcoming and past events are posted to the 
school website that we’d like to encourage you to make www.treynorschools.org a daily 
stop during your web browsing.  We try to reserve email notices to items that are im-
portant or that have deadlines, so we ask that you visit the website regularly to stay up to 
date on the happenings at Treynor CSD.  If you have Facebook or Twitter, you can also 
visit the District/Social Media page to follow Treynor CSD. 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynorschools.org 

Treynor Community 
School 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 

LUNCH ACCOUNTS & IND. TECH FEES 

Just a reminder with the end of the school year approaching—all lunch accounts must have a 
positive balance on the last day of school.  Students who have a negative lunch balance will 
not be able to sign out for the year.   

Fees will also be due for Industrial Tech. classes and projects.  Please check the bulletin 
board in the Middle School Commons.  Lists are posted through Hex 4.  Payment can be 
made in the Middle School or Superintendent’s Office. 

CHECK OUR WEBSITE DAILY 


